
To whom it may concerns, 

I am writing to express my opinion about Migration Amendment (Visa
Capping) Bill 2010. I believe this bill is unfair to all the applicants who have
already lodged their PR application. 

I myself am Australian permanent resident since 11 years ago, and my
partner has been here for almost 7 years. He studied in Macquarie Uni and
Sydney Uni for 5 years and now working as a magazine editor. He also
lodged his PR application few months ago, we thought we will have a better
future to go until this bill come up. If this bill really passed in the end, it is
just so unfair to all the international students just like my partner who has
been served this country for years and spends most of their youth times in
this land, but in the end they just can’t get what they want. I don’t believe
 this is a country like Australia- a country with its identity as multi-culture
and fairness- would do.

Regards,

 

 


